
 

 

 
 
14th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Walk to Brunswick Park – Thursday 21st March 2024 

 

As part of Year 1’s Geography Spring Term topic ‘Our Local Area’, the children are required to 

investigate their local area.  We thought it would be great for the children to take a walk to 

Brunswick Park to complete various tasks. The children will be asked to identify different 

buildings and discuss the uses of them and then complete a travel survey.  Finally they will 

evaluate the effectiveness of Brunswick Park and how they should improve it for the local 

community.  

 

We will leave school straight after the register and will be back before lunch. As we are walking 

to and around the park, please send your child in with wellington boots (in a bag so that they can 

change before we leave) and a rain coat in case it rains.  

 

If any of our Parents/Carers would like to walk with us on this day and help, please let us know 

on the slip below. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss Burke and Miss Linden 

Year 1 teachers 
 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Walk to Brunswick Park – Thursday 21st March 2024 
 

I understand that my child will be out of school during the morning of Thursday 21st March 

2024 and will be returning to school by lunch time. 

  

Child’s Name:  ……………………     Class: …………………………       Signed: ……………………………… 

 

Please tick as appropriate: 

 

I would like to be an adult volunteer.   

 

I would not like to be an adult volunteer.   
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